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Monica Niehof

From: Ewulaas_Do_Not_Reply@dws.gov.za

Sent: Wednesday, 27 November 2019 10:26 AM

To: Monica Niehof

Subject: Pre-Application Water Use Enquiry have been submitted to the department

Dear Ms Monica Niehof () 
 
A request for consultation for the following Pre-Application Water Use Enquiry have been submitted to the 
department: 
 
Support infrastructure for 3 Shaft Development at Northam Zondereinde Mine 
 
Your request for consultation was submitted to:  
 
Name : Mr T. Mjona (WULA Manager) 
e-Mail : MjonaT@dws.gov.za 
Tel : 0123921499 
 
Thank you,  
e-WULAAS Team 
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